
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 #	22	
	
Minutes	from	Downtown	2020	Committee	Meeting	September	28,	2012	
Room	#	309	at	1:30	PM	
	
In	Attendance:	Lou	Gagliano	(chair),	Dan	Kail,	Ken	Bernhard	and	Craig	
Rebecca	Schiavone	
	
Absent:	Gerry	Kagan,	Robert	Jacobs,	and	Valerie	Smith‐Malin	
	
	
NOTE‐	Prior	to	the	meeting	the	Chairman	provided	a	tour	of	the	downtown	
area	in	order	to	orient	Mr.	Speck	of	the	downtown	area	and	the	projects	under	
consideration.	
	
Summary	of	Minutes	
	
1.	No	minutes	were	presented	for	approval.	
	
2.	Chairman	introduced	Jeff	Speck	potential	candidate	for	the	consultant	
position	to	serve	the	Committee	in	moving	towards	its	Master	Plan	of	
Development	and	Implementation.		Jeff	Speck	presented	a	power	point	
presentation	detailing	his	work	and	approach	to	similar	planning	efforts.		
Following	the	conclusion	of	his	power	point	the	remaining	portion	of	the	
meeting	was	an	open	dialog	of	questions	and	comments	from	members	of	the	
Committee	and	public	members	in	attendance,	and	responses	by	Mr.	Speck.	
	
3.	At	the	conclusion	of	the	question	and	answer	session,	the	Chair	requested	
that	Mr.	Speck	provide	a	proposal	to	the	Committee	for	their	consideration.	
	
4.	Meeting	concluded	at	3:30	PM.	
	
THE	AUDIO	PORTIONS	OF	THE	MEETING	WERE	RECORDED	


